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The Permanent Forum on Indigenous Issues welcomes the report of the
international expert group meeting on the theme “Truth, transitional justice and
reconciliation processes” (E/C.19/2023/3). The Permanent Forum endorses the
recommendations in the report urging Member States to include
Indigenous representatives and leaders in all transitional justice institutions and
conflict prevention initiatives and to develop training programmes on human
rights and Indigenous Peoples’ rights for concerned government agencies. It
recommends that the Human Rights Council request that OHCHR, in cooperation
with relevant United Nations entities, prepare a companion report by 2025 related
to the guidance note of the Secretary-General on the United Nations approach to
transitional justice.
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